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Staff  

 

Rev John P. Zapp 

Pastor 

 

Chuck Ivan 

Deacon 

 

Russ O’Neill 

Deacon 

 

Mike Capitena 

Deacon 

 

Anne Weeks 

Director of Religious 

Education & Youth 

Ministry 

 

Catherine Kasza 

Coordinator of Religious 

Education & Junior High 

Ministry 

 

Shannon Miller 

Secretary/Bookkeeper 

 

Dale Enix 

Custodian 

BAPTISM 

Contact the office to arrange parent preparation 

sessions. 

 

MARRIAGES 

Contact the office at least six months in advance of 

the wedding date. 

 

RECONCILIATION 

Saturday at 3:00 PM or anytime by appointment. 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL EDUCATION 

Contact the office for more information. 

HOSPITAL VISITATION 

Notify the Parish of anyone being admitted to a 

hospital or nursing home. 

 

PRAYER LINE 

Please call Cindy at 330.877.0093 to request a 

prayer intention. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

Contact the parish office. 

� 2952 EDISON STREET N.W.  UNIONTOWN, OH  44685  |  330.699.4500  �

Mass Schedule 

 

Saturday 

5:00 PM 

 

Sunday 

8:30 and 10:30 AM 

 

Daily 

See inside for times 

 

Holy Day 

9:30 AM and 7:00 PM 

Office Hours  

 

Monday - Friday 

9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

 

parishoffice@ 

holyspiritunoh.org 

 

www.holyspiritunoh.org 

 

On Facebook  

@holyspiritunoh 

Holy Spirit Parish is called to 

be a family, finding its center 

in Christ and His Body, the 

parish and in turn, reflecting 

that Love of Christ to the 

community and beyond. 



The altar flowers this weekend are for blessings for our 

Holy Spirit Families.  �

Thank you!�

COFFEE AND DONUTS�

Coffee and Donuts will resume next weekend after all 

Sunday Masses. Thank you to the wonderful volunteers 

who help make this ministry possible! �

�

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A CANTOR? �

All current cantors and anyone interested in becoming 

a cantor are asked to attend a Cantor Practice & 

Meeting on Monday, September 13 at 7:00 pm in the 

church. If you have any questions, contact the parish 

office or see Joe Staudt.�

�

PRAY A ROSARY FOR VOCATIONS WITH THE KNIGHTS�

On Tuesday, September 14 at 6:30 pm, the Holy Spirit Council of 

the Knights of Columbus invites the parish in praying the Rosary 

with them prior to their monthly meeting at 7:00 pm. If you are 

unable to attend, please pray in solidarity with us to foster a 

culture of vocations at Holy Spirit, the Diocese of Youngstown, 

and beyond.�

�

SEPTEMBER WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES�

If you have a wedding anniversary in 

September, please call the office by 

September 17 and let us know about your special day so we 

may publish it in the bulletin.�

VOLUNTEER AT THE �

AKRON REGIONAL FOOD BANK!�

Our Christian Service and Outreach (CSO) 

Committee is sponsoring some volunteer time at the Akron 

Regional Food Bank (ARFB) for Saturday, September 18 from 

8:30 � 11:00 am.  We will probably be sorting canned goods or 

packing gift bags.  See the wood table by the church doors for 

more information.  All are welcome; children (ages 12 and older) 

must be accompanied by an adult.  ALL VOLUNTEERS MUST BE 

VACCINATED.  Attendance also requires an electronic sign�up at 

the ARFB website prior to the event 

(www.akroncantonfoodbank.org/volunteer).  Those ages 18 or 

younger will also need to complete a Holy Spirit Permission Form.  

The ARFB also helps our local FISH pantry and it is one more 

way we can support our community.  Please call Denise Dollinger 

at 330 � 990 � 3569 if you have any questions.�

�

EUCHRE CARD PARTY�

Join us for an evening of Euchre on Saturday, 

September 18 at 7:00 pm in the Social Hall. Please 

bring a snack to share. Look for the sign�up sheet on the 

wood table at the main entrance.�

�

OUTREACH SUNDAY FOR FISH�

FISH, our Lake Township community food pantry, relies on the 

generosity of others to stock the food pantry with essential items. 

Once a month, is designated as “Outreach Sunday.” This month’s 

“Outreach Sunday” items are canned soup, paper towels and 

baking mixes. Please bring your donations next weekend and 

place in the coat room.�

�

BUILDING & GROUNDS COMMITTEE’S FALL WORKDAY�

Twice a year the Building & Grounds Committee organizes a 

volunteer workday which enables us to continue the care and 

maintenance of our buildings and property by completing some 

major projects. No skill is needed � only a willingness to give of 

your time. The projects are organized by the committee. Anyone 

interested would be welcome. Our fall workday is Saturday, 

September 25 from 9:00 am � 12:00 pm. If interested, the sign�

up sheet is on the wood tables by the main doors. Thank you!�

�

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED �

FOR PARISH HAYRIDE�

If you and your family enjoy hayrides, we need 

your help in planning this year’s Parish Hayride on Saturday, 

October 2 at 6:30 pm.  Contact Michelle Gant (michellegantpt 

@ gmail.com) or Father John to help.  Sign up sheets are on the 

wood tables also.�

�

ACME RECEIPTS FOR FISH�

It’s that time again! Please save your Acme receipts dated August 

5 to December 25 for FISH. Circling the cash�back amount on the 

receipts is a big help! If the cash�back amount is $0, please do not 

turn them in. Place your receipts in the FISHbowl on the usher’s 

table or turn in to the parish office. �

�

PRAYER SHAWLS�

Prayer Shawls are available to those who have lost a loved one, 

are ill or are in need of comfort.  Please see Father John or Ginny 

Herman.�
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�

SATURDAY� � SEPTEMBER 11�

� 5:00 pm� Dr. Ismael Martin III & Anthony Jurkiewicz �

� � (The Fitzpatrick & Jurkiewicz Families)�

SUNDAY� � SEPTEMBER 12�

� 8:30 am� Rosa Mendoza (Mike & Dianne Capitena)�

� 11:00 am� Parishioners of Holy Spirit �

MONDAY� � SEPTEMBER 13�

� � NO MASS�

TUESDAY� � SEPTEMBER 14�

� 9:00 am� Ron Marshall (Jim & Carol Howard)�

WEDNESDAY� SEPTEMBER 15�

� � NO MASS�

THURSDAY� � SEPTEMBER 16�

� 9:00 am� Chris Thornton (Paige Thornton Gaughan)�

FRIDAY�� � SEPTEMBER 17�

� 9:00 am� Shirley Levin (Diana Iuliano Chan)�

SATURDAY� � SEPTEMBER 18�

� 5:00 pm� Ann & Eugene Labut (Eleanor Funk)�

SUNDAY� � SEPTEMBER 19�

� 8:30 am� Parishioners of Holy Spirit �

� 11:00 am� Dr. Ismael Martin III & Anthony Jurkiewicz �

� � (The Fitzpatrick & Jurkiewicz Families)�

REVISED TEMPORARY GUIDELINES�

In light of the changing circumstances of the 

COVID virus and in an effort to maintain a 

safe environment, being mindful of the �

common good for all, Bishop Bonnar has 

issued a revised temporary guideline for those attending Mass.  

For all who are vaccinated, it is recommended that face �

coverings be worn for the good of all.  While not mandated, it is 

encouraged for the time being.  For the unvaccinated, a face 

covering should be worn while attending Mass.  This is a �

temporary recommendation and will be re�evaluated in the 

coming weeks.�

SEPTEMBER 11�

September 11 carries a heavy burden of memory.  It 

does not pass without our remembering the images 

of death and destruction.  We remember our own 

feelings of emptiness and sense of security, �

radically shaken on that day.  We also remember 

the heroicism of those who lost their lives saving 

others.  On this 20

th

 anniversary, we remember not 

only our profound loss, but we give voice to our 

longing for peace and a world of justice for all God’s 

children. �



PROJECT RACHEL�

“My daughter has an abortion… I don’t know what to 

do.”  There is hope and healing available.  For 

CONFIDENTIAL help, text or call Project Rachel of 

Northeast Ohio at 330�360�0430 or go to �

https://hopeafterabortionneo.weebly.com/.�

�

�

�

�

ANNUAL FISH BENEFIT DINNER�

The Annual Lake Township FISH Benefit Dinner is on September 

14 at the Hartville Kitchen.  Tickets are $25.00 each.  If you would 

still like to purchase tickets, you can contact the Lake Township 

FISH at 330�877�1845 .�
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WRITE FOR THE CATHOLIC EXPONENT!�

The Catholic Exponent, our award�winning bi�weekly newspaper, 

is seeking freelance writers to cover events and write feature 

articles about diocesan Catholics.  Most assignments can be in 

your county of residence and during this time of social distancing, 

most interviews can be handled over the phone.�

� Candidates must have knowledge/appreciation of and respect 

for the post�Vatican II Catholic Church and its teachings/practices, 

have successful journalism experience, be professional in 

demeanor, skilled at conducting interviews, have basic 

photography skills and be able to meet deadlines.�

� Anyone interested should send a resume, cover letter and 

sample articles by September 17 to Carol Stowe at the Catholic 

Exponent (PO Box 6787, Youngstown, OH 44501) or to 

cstowe@youngstowndiocese,org.  No phone calls please. �

�

CATHOLIC CHARITIES � PORTAGE COUNTY�

A Family Support Case Manager is needed at Catholic Charities’ 

Portage County Office.  The position works 30�37.5 hours a week.  

Applicant must have a Bachelor’s Degree in Social Work, Human 

Development, Family Studies or other applicable degree.  A job 

description is on the bulletin, if you are interested.�

� If you need more information or would like to submit a resume, 

contact Rick Squier at Catholic Charities serving Stark and 

Portage Counties at the Ravenna Office at 330�297�7745, at the 

Canton Office at 330�491�0896 or by e�mail at 

rick.squier@catholiccharitiesps.org �

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

ELEMENTARY PSR & YOUTH MINISTRY START TODAY!�

Elementary PSR (grades pre�K � 8) and Youth Ministry 

(grades 9 � 12) begin TODAY from 9:35 � 10:50 am at Holy 

Spirit.  If you have not yet signed your child up for PSR or 

Youth Ministry, please register when you bring your �

child(ren) today.  If you have any questions or concerns, 

please see Anne Weeks or Cathy Kasza.�

�

PARENTS OF FIRST GRADE CHILDREN�

In order to provide children proper formation and preparation 

for the Sacrament of First Eucharist in the second grade,   

parents should ensure their children are registered for PSR 

at least by first grade. This is in compliance with diocesan 

policy. �

�

PSR CATECHIST BLESSING�

All PSR catechists will be blessed at the Masses on �

Catechetical Sunday (September 18/19).  Catechetical �

Sunday is a wonderful opportunity to reflect on the role that 

each person plays, by virtue of Baptism, in handing on the 

faith and being a witness to the Gospel.  Catechetical �

Sunday is an opportunity for all to rededicate themselves to 

this mission as a community of faith.�

�

MASKS AND PSR/YOUTH MINISTRY�

Based on current Diocesan policy and to keep everyone 

safe, masks will be required for all those attending PSR or 

Youth Ministry activities.  If you have any questions or �

concerns, please see Anne Weeks or Cathy Kasza. �

�

�

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 12�

PSR Kick�Off (K�8), 9:35 � 10:50 am, Classrooms�

Youth Ministry (9�12), 9:35 � 10:50 am�

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 13�

Cantors Rehearsal, 7:00 pm, Church�

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14�

Rosary for Vocations with the Knights, 6:30 pm, Social Hall�

Knights of Columbus Meeting, 7:15 pm, Social Hall�

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 16�

Choir Rehearsal, 7:30 pm, Church�

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 18�

Euchre, 7:00 pm, Social Hall�

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 19�

Elementary PSR (K�8), 9:35 � 10:50 am, Classrooms�

Confirmation Session, 6:30 pm, Social Hall�

CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES �

NEED YOU FOR HAITI RELIEF!�

Catholic Relief Services is the official 

international humanitarian agency of 

the Catholic community in the United 

States. Haiti is in need of donations in response to the major 

earthquake that struck southern Haiti on Saturday, August 14.  

While the severity of the damage is still being determined and 

communications are down in parts of the country, over 1,200 

deaths have already been reported, as well as extensive �

damage to buildings and homes.  CRS will be sending teams 

to provide clean water, sanitation, shelter and emergency �

supplies.  If you would like to help the people of Haiti, please 

put your donation (made out to Holy Spirit Catholic Church) in 

an envelope marked “HAITI” and place it in the collection �

basket.  Thank you in advance for your generosity.�

MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR ABORTED CHILDREN�

The annual National Day of Remembrance for Aborted �

Children’s memorial service will be held at the Grotto at Little 

Flower Parish (2040 Diamond, Canton) on September 18 at 

10:00 am.  These solemn vigils will commemorate the loss 

of these children and remind us of the humanity of the unborn 

child.  For more information call Linda at 330�705�8814 or e�mail �

pliesstark@gmail.com.�

�

25TH, 40TH, 50TH, OR 50+ WEDDING �

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION MASS�

The Diocese of Youngstown will sponsor a 

Wedding Anniversary Celebration to honor couples observing 

their 25th, 40th, 50th, and 50+ wedding anniversary in 2021 on 

October 10 at 1:00 pm at the Basilica of St. John the Baptist 

(Canton). Advance reservations are required for this event.  

Registration forms (found on the bulletin board) must be �

returned to the parish office before September 15. �



�
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�
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 12, 2021�

Sunday:  Is 50:5�9a/Ps 116:1�2, 3�4, 5�6, 8�9 [9]/Jas 2:14�18/Mk 8:27�35�

Monday:  1 Tm 2:1�8/Ps 40:7�8a, 8b�9, 10, 17 [1Cor 11:26b]/Lk 7:1�10�

Tuesday:  Nm 21:4b�9/Ps 78:1bc�2, 34�35, 36�37, 38 [cf. 7b]/Phil 2:6�11/�

Jn 3:13�17�

Wednesday:  1 Tm 3:14�16/Ps 111:1�2, 3�4, 5�6 [2]/Jn 19:25�27 or Lk 2:33�35�

Thursday:  1 Tm 4:12�16/Ps 111:7�8, 9, 10 [2]/Lk 7:36�50�

Friday:  1 Tm 6:2c�12/Ps 49:6�7, 8�10, 17�18, 19�20/Lk 8:1�3�

Saturday:  1 Tm 6:13�16/Ps 100:1b�2, 3, 4, 5 [2]/Lk 8:4�15�

Next Sunday:  Wis 2:12, 17�20/Ps 54:3�4, 5, 6�8 [6b]/Jas 3:16�4:3/Mk 9:30�37 

� ©Liturgical Publications Inc.�

�

Lord’s Day Offering 

Because of accelerated bulletin deadlines, the 

September 5 collection will be in next weekend’s 

bulletin.�

�

ASSISTIVE LISTENING DEVICES AVAILABLE�

Personal assistive listening devices are available to 

help those attending liturgies at Holy Spirit. If you 

are in need of a device, please ask an usher for 

assistance. �
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	 Workman’s Auto
	 Parts & Supplies

 118 N. Prospect
Hartville, Ohio

330-877-9362
UPS shipping available

Industrial Park Automotive
Derek Dunkle / Owner

1121 Wales Drive, Hartville, OH

330-285-7779
ipaauto@gmail.com

www.facebook.com/industrialparkautomotive
Hours: 7:30 a.m. 5:30 p.m. Mon-Fri

~ 24 Years Experience ~
Servicing Import and Domestic Cars

• Wills & Trusts • Real Estate
• Probate Administration

Business Formation & Contracts
(330) 494-9077

638 W Maple St, Hartville OH 44632

HARTVILLEHARTVILLE
MINI STORAGEMINI STORAGE

871 Edison Ave.
Hartville, OH 44632

877-6147877-6147
DAVE - 877-3702DAVE - 877-3702

"the alternative to concrete replacement"
Indoor & Outdoor Concrete Leveling:

Driveways, Sidewalks, Walkways, Poolsides & Basements.
Give us a call and we'll provide a FREE estimate.

	Monty Hoopes, Specialist	 Office	 James Cain
	 Cell 330-280-7684	 330-877-9184	 Cell 330-802-0415

Concrete Leveling, LLCKat's

Violand Flooring 
Inspections, Inc.

Problems with flooring or installation?
Call Mark for a free consultation.

Call Mark 330-877-0661
www.mark4floors.com

	 Car payments
	 too high?

	 We can help!
(330) 478-8400     stjfcu.org

Surprisingly Personal Service

Fr. McGivney, 
founder of the K of C, 

was beatified on 
Oct. 31,2020

Contact James McGee to place an ad today! 
jmcgee@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6429

BRIAN R CAIN MD AND ASSOCIATES LLC
Board Certified Family Medicine

754 S CLEVELAND AVE, SUITE 300, 
MOGADORE, OH 44260

George Wolfe CNP | Marilyn Perkowski CNP
Phone: 330-877-3008 | Fax: 330-877-2967

www.briancainmd.com


